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Hello, 

 

I believe moving away from the current first-past-the-post voting system can be a 

greater step in electing politicians that better represent their communities. For too 

long, we have been stuck voting for one of the two major parties. Many voters end up 

voting for a democrat or republican just to hedge against the worse option in their 

opinion. With ranked choice voting, we can have politicians that align closer to voters 

that actually have a good chance of being elected without fear of "wasting a vote" 

and possibly seeing the party you oppose elected. Voters from all over the political 

spectrum can easily get on-board with Ranked Choice, to better express their desires 

through their vote.  


